SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/24                 Dated 17th May, 2016.

To

Sri Anupam Shrivastava,

Chairman and Managing Director, 
BSNL, New Delhi,

Sub: Notice for Trade Union actions for resolution of legitimate HR issues of BSNL Executives pending for years together – deferment of “Relay Hunger Strike” from 18-20, May, 2016 reg:

Ref: 
1. SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/22     Dated 28th April, 2016.
2. BSNL/7-3/SR/2015     Dated 17th May, 2016.

Respected Sir,
Kindly recall the detailed discussions with your goodself, DIR(HR) and other senior officers today on the various HR issues raised in the trade union notice under reference above.  
We are extremely grateful to CMD, BSNL and DIR(HR) for the timely intervention by taking bold steps to resolve the issues in a time bound manner.

In view of the concrete assurances given by your goodself and DIR(HR) that all the HR issues will be resolved positively in a time bound manner as per the target date given on 11.05.2016, specifically the E2, E3 pay scales protecting 5 Time Bound Promotions will be processed separately and will be taken to MC of BSNL Board by 31.05.2016, the demand of cascading effect will be considered separately, Officiating pay protection will be allowed as per FRSR, CPSU Hierarchy and 1st TBP will be expedited, membership verification will be held at the earliest,  notional pay of E1A and E2A will be settled etc, SNEA decided to defer the “Relay Hunger Strike” from 18th to 20th May, 2016. 
Further we reassure you, DIR(HR) and BSNL Management that all out efforts will be made to improve the quality of service, increase the revenue, productivity and growth of the Company. We will be fully dedicating ourselves for the success of the SWAS programme. 

Thanking you,

(K. Sebastin)

Copy to:

1. Smt Sujata T Ray, DIR(HR&Fin), BSNL Board for information please.

2.  Sri A. M. Gupta, GM(SR), BSNLCO for information please. 

